Educational Centers

ANNUAL ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT

NOTIFICATION
Date: Cf /I C)/(QUQ(

Dear Staff, Guardians & Students:

Copies of the Hillcrest Educational Centers, Inc. Asbestos Management
Plans are available at each site and are available for review during
regular business hours. Any inquiries to review the Asbestos
Management Plans should be directed to our AHERA designated
person, Caleb Mackey by email as follows:

Email: Cmackey@hillcresteducationalcenters.org

Signature:




9/15/2022

Notification of Asbestos remediation and sampling of building materials 2021/2022.

*Tighe & Bond no longer take part in the AHERA 3 year inspections. ATLAS took this over for Hillcrest
Educational Centers. The Hillcrest Center (ASD) and High Point campuses were done on April 21, 2022.
The Hillcrest Academy was done on April 22,2022.

Hillcrest Academy

- 1% floor boy’s bathroom (room 132) had tile that was lifting away from the floor. This was
sampled by ATLAS and the mastic was found to be positive for asbestos. The mastic was
remediated from a section of the floor on 11/2/2021 and a new epoxy floor was installed.

- Rooms 106, 113 & 210 had asbestos caulking remediated from broken windows on 12/29/2021.
These windows were then replaced.

- 2" floor classroom (room 203) had 2 broken windows by a student. The asbestos caulking was
remediated from the windows & the broken glass was replaced. This took place on 8/30/2022
which was a vacation day.

High Point

- The High Point school building was sampled by Tighe & Bond on 2/21/2022 before the
construction took place to Demo/Renovate. Asbestos Containing Material was found in a “Tar
Paper” underneath the stucco of the “Old” part of the school. On 6/15/2022 the remediation
of the tar paper began.



